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Finbar’s Film Makers After-School Club 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have a NEW After-School Club starting 
next Thursday 19th September for KS2 
children. 
 
The club will be run by Mr Fretwell and  
Mrs Barrett and will provide fun and useful 
sessions on film-making using I-Pads. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip 
if your child is interested. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 

Attendance at an after-school 

club will count towards 

Children’s University 

graduation. 
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